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Respect              Responsibility          Resilience 
Important 
Dates:  

 
Friday 17 February 
Boys Footy Clinic Year 4 ï6 
 
Tuesday 21 February 
BOLT Program 
 
Wednesday 22 February 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 
Friday 24 February 
NPPS dress up day 
 
Girls Footy Clinic Year 4ð6 
 
Parents & Friends Meeting, 
all welcome 
 
Monday 13 March 
Labor Day Public Holiday 
 
Tuesday 28 February 
BOLT Program 
 
Friday 17 March 
Ride to school day 

Principalõs Message     

Itôs been fabulous to see the children working so well in their classrooms  - our commitment has three major focuses  -  

student achievement, engagement and wellbeing. We believe that a positive climate for learning, professional 

leadership, and community engagement are preconditions for excellence in teaching and learning: a strong focus on 

curriculum, planning and assessment; evidence based high impact teaching strategies; building practice excellence 

and evaluating impact, is the work that will ensure that every child irrespective of circumstance has the best education. 

At NPPS we strive to provide the best for each and every one of our students. 

Our School Leaders received their badges of honour at assembly this week ï  

School Captains ï Jesse and Jai  

JSC ï Reagan, Corey, Hope, Jayden, Zoey, AV, Lily, Shayla and Saphire 

House Captains ï Lucas, Enrique, April, Lana, Selina 

We know that these positions of responsibility are considered to be very important at our school and these students 

will support everyone to continue making our school a great school.  

Eastern Beach- a terrific morning once again for everyone last Friday at Eastern Beach for Our Jump Start Into 

Newcomb Park program. 

Our NPPS Dress Up day is next Friday, 24th February ï children come to school dressed as someone that starts with 

the letter N, P, or S. Please note that costumes can be quite simple ï we certainly do not expect it to be a big problem 

for parents or students 

Whole school excursion  

Each term we will be having a whole school excursion that will support the teaching and learning within the 

classrooms. More info soon! 

Parent Teacher meetings on Wednesday, 22nd February 

Parents will be informed of their times by Friday ï please make sure that you come to these meetings as it is most 

important that we have a great partnership with you ï we need to work together to achieve the best outcomes for your 

child. 

Student Support Group Meetings SSG- Friday, 24th February 

All parents have received their notices for Friday ï we look forward to these meetings. Sam, our school psychologist 

will facilitate the meeting. 

Bicycles Over Lunch Time program (BOLT)  

Eight boys from 4/5 have been working with Jake, a youth worker during lunchtimes at school. This involves mentoring 

our young boys through bicycle maintenance skills. Jake is a positive adult role model, working on appropriate 

behaviour such as anger management and articulation of feelings. The boys have loved the program which will extend 

over two terms with a new group starting in Term 3.  

Updates  

Mrs Hargreaves, Miss Wright, Mrs Linic and Mrs P have been working through their lists of things that have been ólostô 

in the BER. Tomorrow the three classroom teachers will spend the day together to order many of the items that we 

need now. The classes will operate normally with a replacement teacher following the class program. We have had 

assessors visit the site and we are waiting for the Department of Education to receive those reports so that a decision 

can be made about the building itself. The Make Safe / Reinstatement person, together with other important people 

visited here this week and have a better understanding of the extent of the damage. We will let you know what is 

happening as soon as we know ï we are prepared to be out of the building for a long time ï we just donôt know how 

long at this stage! Itôs important that we have our resources for our children ï itôs  a huge job to replace the items but 

we are getting there ï patience is a virtue!  

Science as a Specialist program has started and the students are very excited with the program which is on each 

Wednesday. 

Extend - after school care program. We welcome Carly as our new Team Leader.  

Have a great week, 

Julie Warren 



STARS OF THE WEEKSTARS OF THE WEEK  20172017  

6 February6 February  

 

1P/H  Caden for a great start to  

  the school year  

1/2W  Isaac for having a  

  fantastic start to Year 2  

2/3L   Riley for a great start to  

  2017  

4/5N  Tyler for being  

  responsible  

5/6E   Milly for a fabulous start at NPPS  

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR APOSITIVE BEHAVIOUR APOSITIVE BEHAVIOUR A WARD WARD WARD    

R E S P E C TR E S P E C TR E S P E C T   

      

1P/H1P/H1P/H    SHAYLASHAYLASHAYLA                

1/2W1/2W1/2W    CHIARACHIARACHIARA    

2/3L2/3L2/3L    TARNIETARNIETARNIE    

4/5N4/5N4/5N    COREYCOREYCOREY   

5/6E5/6E5/6E    APRILAPRILAPRIL   

SUPER TED 

P1/H 

Jump Start into Newcomb Park!  


